
 

 

 
 

COMMON THREAD STARS! 

During our February meetup, CT had a visitor that brought his camera and used it to video our 
Common Thread volunteers.  This was done as part of a project for the Memorial Drive United 
Methodist Church to create a video for the church entitled Memorial Matters.  About 1/3rd of the way 
into the video, there is a generous segment about The Common Thread Circle with an interview by 
Pastor Michael with JOAN GAROFALO and GEORGIA KIMMEL.  This video contains glimpses of 
Common Thread volunteers at work, some of our handiwork, a peek at the Methodist Hospital 
Blessing of the Scarves event with much praise for Common Thread and the good works that we do.   
To view this video, click the link below or copy and paste the link into your browser. 
https://youtu.be/axH-Nuh8YBY 

♥️♥️♥️♥️♥️♥️♥️♥️♥️♥️♥️♥️♥️♥️♥️♥️♥️♥️♥️♥️♥️♥️♥️♥️♥️ 

 
An Email from Mission Center in Conroe to the Common Thread Circle 
 
Greetings! 
 
The critters are always so lovely and so appreciated. In fact, Child Backpacks with Common Thread 
critters in them are being donated to a women and children shelter in Livingston.  So, please share 
with everyone how their efforts are touching children and helping them during difficult times. 
 
Your continued support of the ministries at the Mission Center is a blessing to us as well! 
 
Peace and Blessings, 
Christine Riggle 
Mission Center Administrative Assistant/Facilities Manager 
Texas Annual Conference of the United Methodist Church 
 

♥️♥️♥️♥️♥️♥️♥️♥️♥️♥️♥️♥️♥️♥️♥️♥️♥️♥️♥️♥️♥️♥️♥️♥️♥️ 

JOAN GAROFALO and GEORGIA KIMMEL 
United Women in Faith Program Meeting and Brunch was on March 5th.  Our appreciation is 

extended to our Common Thread members: LENORE ALFREDSON, SUSAN ANDERSON, DEEDEE 

ARONSON, DIANE BOWERS, PL DISINGER, BEVERLY EKSTROM, GAIL KOCIAN, DEBBIE 

MOORE and LINDA MORGAN.  They provided a variety of tasty foods for the brunch and lent a hand 

to hostessing the UWF program meeting.   We couldn’t have done it without your help. 

https://youtu.be/axH-Nuh8YBY


 

 

 



Follow Up Email to the Common Thread Circle from Mission Center in Conroe  
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We have 2 new hospitals receiving our items & both are in the Methodist system.   
Methodist Hospital Sugar Land & Methodist Hospital Clear Lake. 
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Some Good Works by Common Thread Circle Volunteers 

 

TEAM WORK 

MARY WYLIE took precut fabric pieces cut by JEANE KRANZ and matched the fabrics together. 
GWYNNE ROSS will sew these pieces together to create worm critters then wash and iron them.  
DODIE GABER, RENE GUGENHEIM and several other stuffers will stuff these worms.   
JOYCE WOLF, JUDY AYCOCK, JEANE KRANZ and others at the closing table will stitch the worms 
closed.  This is Common Thread Teamwork in action! 

 

RENE GUGENHEIM – Knit scarves 

 



LESLIE ANTLEY – Pink knit caps 

 
 
NOREEN WILLIAMS – Crochet caps of all sizes 

 



 
JEANE KRANZ – Small unique pillows from fabric squares 

 
 
 
 
GAIL KOCIAN – Variegated blue lap blanket 

 
 
 



SUSAN ANDERSON brought CT volunteers an afternoon energy boost of Pink Icing Sugar Cookies 
from Crumbles Cookies.  Thank You Susan! 
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No Common Thread Meetup March 25 or April 1 
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Happy Passover 
 

♥️♥️♥️♥️♥️♥️♥️♥️♥️♥️♥️♥️♥️♥️♥️♥️♥️♥️♥️♥️♥️♥️♥️♥️♥️ 

See you Monday, April 8 
The Common Thread Circle 
Mondays 2:00 to 4:00 PM - Adult Ministry Center at Rummel Creek Center, 13194 Memorial Drive   
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Your Common Thread Leaders, 

JOAN GAROFALO and GEORGIA KIMMEL 

The Common Thread Circle E-News 
Your submissions are welcome! 
Respectfully submitted by Gwynne Ross  
gwynne713@aol.com 

mailto:gwynne713@aol.com

